
Wellington Women’s Regatta 2025 
15 – 16 March 2025 

 

Notice to Competitors #1 
 

 
8th March 2025 
 

Please be informed that the Notice of Race for the upcoming event has been 
updated to reflect: 

●​ New earlier registration time of 0830 to 0915 
●​ New earlier briefing time of 0930 
●​ Three (3) races on day one (1) 

Reason for the changes: 

The previously published Notice of Race did not allow enough time for late 
registrations or our Race Officer to get to the start line. It was also unclear how many 
were on the first day. 

Thank you for your understanding. We look forward to a successful and enjoyable 
race day. 

Irene Muirhead  

LBYC Vice Commodore  
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